
10-9-2020 COVID Update from Superintendent 
 
Warren County Department of Health has been working with the district and completed a 
comprehensive investigation.  They have identified the students who were in proximate contact 
with the COVID positive individual.  DOH has contacted all families involved. 
 
Out of an abundance of caution, Warren County Department of Health has placed those 
students on ​mandatory quarantine​. Those students ​will not be able to return ​to in-person 
learning until Thursday 10-22-2020. 
 
The locations in our building that are connected to the COVID positive individual have been 
thoroughly cleaned and disinfected in accordance with guidance from NYS and CDC.  
 
Please, I am ​pleading with each of you​ to continue to monitor all of your children for any 
symptoms of COVID.  Please  contact your health care provider or Warren County Health 
Department for guidance should your child(ren) have any of the following symptoms and ​KEEP 
THEM HOME! 
 

● Cough  
● Fever 
● Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 

● Fatigue 

● Muscle or body aches 

● Headache 

● New loss of taste or smell 

● Sore throat 

● Congestion or runny nose 

● Nausea or vomiting 

● Diarrhea 

Please note the following change: 
North Warren ​will be open​ for all students ​PK-6 ​for in-person learning on Tuesday, 

October 13th and going forward. 

North Warren ​will NOT be open ​for students in grades ​7-12th​ for in-person learning 

from October 13 through  October 21st.  All 7-12th grade students are now on a remote 

schedule.  All 7-12th grade students cannot report for in-person learning until October 

22nd.  Any parent of a student in 7-12 on remote instruction who wishes to pick up their 

meals at school between 11 and noon on 10/13, 10/15 and 10/19 should contact Dave 

Scroggins by Monday night via email or phone message at  

dscroggins@northwarrencsd.org​ or 518-494-3015 x236. 
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